Valley Flyers

McNary Field, SLE

December 2010
Valley Flyers,

Merry Christmas everyone!
We will have our Christmas dinner/party this Sat. December 11, 2010 at Joan and Vern
Johnson’s home. We will gather at 6pm and eat shortly after. This is a fun, casual
potluck. Please bring a salad or dessert. The main dish will be provided. If you would
like to participate in the gift exchange please bring a gift as well. This is a fun time to
relax with some other club members and those in the flying community. Guests are
certainly welcome. Please RSVP by email to Joan or phone 503-370-8355 how many
will be in your party.

Some of you need to get a new medical and have wondered where to go. Here are a few
suggestions: Dr Currie in Salem, Dr. Larson in Silverton (both pilots) Lloyd Wiggins in
Corvallis and Aurora Aviation in...Aurora® If any of you have other great suggestions
send them to us via Flight Clubs.com.

We are planning our annual meeting at the Flight Deck, downstairs in the banquet area,
at 10AM on the 22" of January. We are trying to provide a head count, so please RSVP
to one of the board members by phone or email. It would be great to see as many of our
members there as possible to have discussions regarding the club, as well as build
camaraderie. Watch the January newsletter for any further details, but mark your
calendars now and RSVP. Thank you.

If you want to start the New Year out right, how about joining some of us on a January 1
flight to Twin Oaks for breakfast. We will confirm ahead that they are not on vacation
and of course watch the weather. If you haven’t been in there yet why not make your
December flight there. It is 5 miles north of the Newberg VOR. If you’re rusty call Al or
Dennis to go along and use your flight as your annual review. (or biannual if you need
that)

Remember, never trade luck for skill.

Al: 503.932.9374
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